
THE VILLAGE AT HIGHLANDS RANCH SUBASSOCIATION

Annual Meeting held at the Eastridge Recreation Center


March 13, 2018

The Annual Meeting of the Village at Highlands Ranch Subassociation was called to order at 1:00P.M. by President Ann Kitchin.
Purpose of the Annual Meeting

Ms. Kitchin noted that the purpose of the Annual Meeting was to elect two new members of The Village Subassociation to the Board of Directors, to hear presentations from guest speakers in regard to water conservation goals, and to entertain input from the community’s members.  Ms.  Kitchin took the opportunity to thank countless Homeowners/Residents, who over the year, contributed many hours to the upkeep of The Village.

Proof of Notice

The document is available upon request.
Reading of Minutes
The motion made from the floor to dispense with the reading of the minutes of the 2017 Annual Meeting was seconded and passed through a show of hands.

Election of Directors

Leaving the HOA Board this year were Jill Brumbaugh and Roger Nagel.  Nominated for these two positions were Tony Baird, Roy Liljehorn, and Roch McGrath.  Mr. Liljehorn and Mr. McGrath were elected.  A combination of proxies and Homeowners’ votes, totaling 67, were tabulated by Jeri Evans, Maxine Melchoir, and John O’Leary.
Water Conservation Speakers and Discussion

Presentations were made by Dr. Becky Bolinger (Asst. State Climatologist) and Thomas Riggle (Centennial Water Conservation and Efficiency Coordinator).  Questions and discussion followed their presentations.
HRCA Delegate Report

Teri Hjelmstad reported the updating of HRCA software; HRCA purchase of electricity through the solar energy garden; remodel of the Northridge Rec Center; HRCA board members’ terms extended; Highlands Ranch to become a partner with West Metro Fire Department; residents were reminded to keep garage doors closed; don’t block sidewalks with trash cans; and an email sign-up list available for those interested.

Membership Input
The Board is looking for two replacements for ARC.  Tony Hjelmstad requested the Board to consider the appointment of Dar Willey to fill one of the vacancies.  The Owl Council continues to work on a list of drought tolerant plants — trees and bushes — for The Village.  Barbara Lewis was recognized for her efforts in compiling a list of these plants. 

Adjournment
There being no other business to come before this meeting, upon motion duly made, the meeting was adjourned at 2:35P.M.                                                                                   

